

## THE BOARDS NEWSLETTER



## August 2021

Hello all and welcome to the summer proper. With things finally having opened up, everyone is excited, albeit with a little trepidation. And of course the Olympics are on and sport is top of the agenda. Speaking of sport, I recently decided to take up a new hobby ...... bog-snorkelling. The truth is, after ten minutes of staring at a u-bend in the bathroom, I'd had enough and decided it's not for me.

Things are now in motion at All and Sundry and this month sees our first production since the pandemic started. It's Grimm and Twisted Tales directed by Coral and being performed at Rose Hill Golf Club on Saturday 21st and Sunday 22nd of August, with performances at 2.00 and 4.00 pm on both days. Tickets are £5.00 per head, payable on the gate, so please spread the word and come along to support the players if you can.

After that we have the re-scheduled Vicar of Dibley at Bromsgrove School during the first week in November. Full-scale, in-the-flesh rehearsals will be restarting in the next few weeks, so we'll be good to go again by November and tickets are now on sale.

Panto rehearsals will also soon be upon us and the show has now been fully cast, with everyone raring to go and tickets now on sale for this too.

As previously mentioned, auditions for Macbeth at The Crescent in March will be held this month at Rowney Green and full details for these are available on the website.

And finally, did you hear about the man who survived both mustard gas and a pepper spray? He's now a seasoned veteran!

That's all this time,

Rog